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 “Corrigendum to the Expression of Interest (EOI) on MLPs. 
 
  For information on Delhi–Mumbai Industrial Corridor (DMIC), 
please visit the website of Department of Industrial Policy and 
Promotion, Government of India: http://dipp.nic.in. After reaching the 
site click on ‘Japan Cell’ and thereafter, on ‘Delhi–Mumbai Industrial 
Corridor (DMIC).’ 
 
 Inconvenience caused due to inadvertent error in para 2.2. of the 
document  in listing the website for DMIC is regretted.”  
 
 
 

(S.K.Mishra) 
ED/Traffic/PPP 
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